
Safe. Happy. Challenged. Making memories.
The WDPS Chronicle  

We are just about half way through the school year at WDPS and signs
of Spring are starting to appear around us. As always, there are lots of

wonderful things happening around our school. Here is your update on
what has been happening at William Davies this term!

School Gateway App
Please remember to download
the School Gateway App. Stay

logged in to keep up to date with
school news, and to receive

important messages from our
school. For help with the app,

please contact the school office.
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Please notify the school office
via phone on

Absence

0208 472 3864

Important Dates
Monday 20th February 2023 

School reopens for all children
Tuesday 28th February 2023

Y5 Reading Cafe
Friday 3rd March 2023

World Book Day
Wednesday 8th March 2023

PTA Afternoon Tea
Friday 17th March 2023

Red Nose Day
Friday 31st March 2023
Easter Assembly 9 a.m.
Spring Concert 2 p.m.

Last Day of Spring Term

Visit Our Website!
There are always lots of amazing

things going on in our
classrooms at WDPS. Check out
photos of life at our school by

visiting our website.
www.williamdavies.newham.sch.uk

Our hall was alive with the sound of music during the first WDPS
concert of 2023! Children across the school came together to

showcase their musical skills, and share their learning from their
weekly music lessons with our talented music teacher, Mr Davies. It

was great to celebrate our learning and see the musical talent
developing throughout our school. 

WDPS Music Concert a Grand Success!

Y6 Explore the National History Museum!
Y6 spent some time exploring the National History Museum earlier this
term. The visit supported their learning about famous scientist, Charles
Darwin. We are lucky to have access to so many wonderful museums

around London. It looks like a great time was had by all! 

https://williamdavies.newham.sch.uk/


William Davies Primary School
Stafford Road

E7 8NL 

Our WDPS Ambassadors enjoyed a recent visit to the Houses of
Parliament. They learned about the political processes taking place in

the hallowed halls of Westminster, before having a chance to pass
their own bill. Their proposal? Banning homework! 

Phew - it has been another busy half term at our school!
Have a restful break, see you soon!

Tel :  0208 472 3864

Headteacher: Ms S. Norris
www.williamdavies.newham.sch.uk

Read Together 2022-23 is well
under way. Keep reading, WDPS!

Reminder

WDPS Ambassadors Make their Voices Heard!

The school day at WDPS 
starts at 8:55 a.m. 

Please help your child arrive at
school on time. Being punctual
ensures a smooth start for all

children, and helps us to make
the most of their time at school. 

Take Learning Online!
Looking to tackle learning

challenges at home? Take a look
at some of these learning

websites!
Numbots
Timestable Rockstars
Sumdog
Oxford Owl
Busy Things
Google Classsroom

Login details can be found in
your reading record.

Children in Reception have spent time learning about people who help
us, both in and out of school. They had some very helpful visitors

come and speak to them about their jobs, and how they help to keep
us all safe. The visit may have inspired a future generation of police

officers!

Reception Welcome Special Visitors!

Contact Details
Please ensure the school has
 your current mobile phone

number and email address so 
that you have access to
continued contact and

important updates from our
school. If your details have

recently changed, please speak
to the school office. 

https://play.numbots.com/#/intro
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student/30504
https://www.sumdog.com/user/sign_in
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/login?active-tab=students
https://www.busythings.co.uk/lgfl-login/
https://www.google.com/search?q=google+classroom+login+url&rlz=1CARPSS_enGB944GB944&oq=google+classroom+login+url&aqs=chrome..69i57j0i22i30l2j0i390j69i64.7330j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8&safe=active&ssui=on#:~:text=Sign%20in%20%2D%20Google,google.com%20%E2%80%BA%20...

